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OPW Entry Fitting Update

Dear Valued Distributor:

As our product lines continue to evolve and improve, we seek to make refinements that will
improve their function and provide a quick and easy solution to their need. The HEF and
REF give two different installation methods to provide reliable entry into areas of
containment. Now, we've made both product lines round-sump-friendly! The "Roundkit"
accessories pair with our line of HEF and REF to adapt the same technology to round
sumps. By creating this as a seal kit, warehouses and contractor trucks only need to stock
the same entry fittings they always would, and now can simply add a kit for a round sump
when the job necessitates it. Seals are designed for nominal 42" to 48" diameter round
sumps.

HEF-4015 + Roundkit-14 (left) and the Gaskets for the Roundkit-24 (right)

Part number and pricing information can be found below. Continue using the same entry
fitting part numbers you are used to using with the addition of the "Roundkit" shown in the
right column.



Original Part # Plus Kit for Round Sumps

HEF-4015
HEF-4020
HEF-4175 + ROUNDKIT-14
HEF-0150
HEF-0200
HEF-6030 =+ ROUNDKIT-16
REF-4015
+ ROUNDKIT-24
REF-4020
ROUNDKIT-14 $38.42
ROUNDKIT-16 $117.61
ROUNDKIT-24 $76.84

As always, we appreciate your continued support of OPW products. If you have any
questions, feel free to contact your OPW District Manager or our Customer Service
Department at 1-800-422-2525. If you would like more information about our complete
product line, please visit our website at www.opwretailfueling.com

Best regards,

Daniel Boyle
Product Manager
OPW Retail Fueling
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